
CITY OF RYE
1051 BOSTON POST ROAD RYE, NY 10580-2996

TEL: (914) 967-5400 FAX: (914) 967-4604

May 20, 2008

Via US Mail

Mr. Ray J. Tartaglione
101 Westmoreland Avenue
White Plains; New York 10606

Re: Recent correspondence to City ofRve regarding Hen Island

Dear Mr. Tartaglione,

The City of Rye (the "City") is in receipt of the following correspondence: 1) one letter
dated April 18, 2008; and 2) two letters dated May 13, 2008 (the "Letters") regarding Mr.
Ederer's recent activities on Hen Island. The Letters have been forwarded to Corporation
Counsel's office because of the pending Article 78 proceeding against the City of Rye Zoning
Board of Appeals.

The City Building Department has reviewed your April 18, 2008 letter and is aware of
the work that is on-going at Mr. Ederer's property. At this point, the work appears to be in
accordance with the direction given by the City's Building Department and the granted permits.

With respect to the two May 13, 2008 letters, the City does not have jurisdiction over Ithecomplaints raised therein.

Very truly yours,

i/~
~~ett ~
Corporation Counsel

cc: Hon. Steven Otis (via fax)
Members, Rye City Council (via fax)
Mr. Vincent Tamburro (via fax)
Members, Rye Zoning Board of Appeals (via fax)
Members, Rye Architectural Review Board (via fax)


